
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              


  

Website: www.kingslandfirstumc.org   
Email: connect@kingslandfirstumc.org

120 E. William Street, Kingsland
Phone: (912) 729-5445

Worship Service: Sundays 10:30 

 WAYS TO GIVE WHEN YOU CAN’T BE AT CHURCH

MAIL YOUR PAYMENT  The church’s mailing address is:  120 E. William Avenue, Kingsland, 
GA. 31548.

DIRECT PAY FROM YOUR BANK  Set up automatic payments through your bank’s bill pay 
or by downloading the Vanco Mobile app available from the Android or iPhone app store.

CREDIT & DEBIT CARD GIVING ONLINE  Make automatic donations using a credit card or 
debit card via our online service at www.kingslandfirstumc.org or by downloading the Vanco 
Mobile app available from the Android or iPhone app store.

October 2, 2022

For This Child I Prayed 
1 Samuel 1:21-28

MUSICAL OPPORTUNITIES 
THIS WEEK:

10/2   Sun    Awaken Youth Choir, 4 PM

10/2   Sun    Ukulele Group, 6 PM

10/5  Wed    Kids Choir, 5 PM

10/5  Wed    Handbells, 6 PM

10/5  Wed    Adult Choir, 7PM

The September/October issue of 
The Upper Room is now available 

in the main entryway.


The Sept/Oct/Nov issue of Our 
Daily Bread is now available in 

the main entryway.


It’s that time of year again! We need 
candy for our annual TRUNK-R-
TREAT happening during the Fall 
Festival Saturday, October 29th! 
Any and all individually wrapped 
candy is accepted. You can bring 
the candy to church with you on 

Sunday or drop it off at the church 
office during the week!

Today is Family Worship. A 
time for the whole family to 
experience church together. 
Praise packs will be handed 
out after the Children’s 
Moment.

http://www.kingslandfirstumc.org
http://www.kingslandfirstumc.org
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2022 Flower Calendar

If you’d like to provide flowers for the church on Sunday, the following dates are available:  
November 6, 13, 20, 27, December 25.  To reserve a date please call the church office at 
(912) 729-5445, opt. 1.  The flowers you provide are yours to take home after the service.

Sunday, October 2, 2022

Noah’s Ark Sunday


10:30 AM, Worship Center

Today’s message will also be available on our website (kingslandfirstumc.org) 


and our Facebook page (Kingsland FMC).


Prelude                                            Holy, Holy, Holy                           Rebecca Rassi


Welcome & Announcements                                                             Melissa Moreno


Congregational Praise            Standing on the Promises

                                                         

Greet Your Neighbor


Congregational Praise                      

 

Apostles Creed		    	 	 	                                    Dean Slusser


Special Music                              Through the Window                 Yahoo! Kid’s Choir  


Children’s Moment     		 	 	 	 	                                                                               


Lord’s Prayer	 	 	 	 	             

 

Scripture Reading                       1 Samual 1:21-28                                  Adam Luke                   


Message        	                       “For This Child I Prayed”             Rev. Bruce Vaughn

	                  

Communion


Closing Song                          I Need Thee Every Hour


Benediction/Sending Forth                                                         

Ushers: Tom Turner, Tripp Hill, Stan Dessen, Gus Moreno, Antonio Merrick

Greeters: Avonda Casey, Ella Turner


Flowers are placed in the church today by Noah’s Ark 
Preschool to the Glory of God, in honor of Noah’s Ark Sunday 

and for the enjoyment of the congregation.

Food For Youth - Sunday Nights

Thank you to the volunteers who have signed up to cover Youth Supper on Sunday evenings.  
We still need volunteers to prepare meals for the following dates: October 2, 16, 30; November 
6, 13, 20 and December 4,11. Please contact Melissa either by phone/text at 912-464-9320 or 
email her at melissa@kingslandfirstumc.org to sign up.

Family Night Supper Desserts

Do you have a special family dessert recipe that you would love to make and share? We have 
the place just for that!! This Wednesday will be “Share Your Favorite Dessert” at Family Night 
Supper. Just make your regular size/serving, there will be plenty to share!!

Christian sympathy and prayers to Larry and Marsha Sherman for the loss 
of their dear son, Marsh Robinson, who passed away September 21, 2022.


Ukulele Group

Mele Kalikimaka! Picture yourself strumming carols under the Christmas tree this December…
come join our ukulele group and learn some Christmas songs, We promise, it is easy! We 
meet Sundays at 6 PM in the choir room, beginners welcome. 

Family Night Supper 

We are looking for volunteers to help with Family Night Supper. If you would like to volunteer 
one Wednesday a month with setup, clean up, or serving it would be greatly appreciated. Just 
text or call Melissa at 912-464-9320 or email her at melissa@kingslandfirstumc.org to sign up!

This Week’s Volunteers

Nursery: Penny Clark

Toddler Children’s Church: Janice Holtzclaw

Elementary Children’s Church: Family Worship

This month’s Communion offering will benefit Noah’s Ark Preschool.   
Please make checks payable to KFUMC marked “Communion”. 


Thank you for your generosity.

Food Pantry

Thanks to your wonderful generosity 872 pounds of canned goods have been donated to the 
Harvest House Food Pantry since it was first requested on July 24th. God bless you for your 
generosity in helping those in need.
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